
Chair Prozanski, Vice Chair Thatcher,

My name is Larry Imfeld. I come before you in opposition to SB 554.
As a responsible law abiding citizen, and have a CHL. Per the Oregon Constitution, I should have the right to carry a weapon, 
concealed or not, through out the state of Oregon.
If you wish to deny a person of that right, deny the felon, criminal that right, which is already a law. Just not enforced. If the Judicial 
system keeps letting them out of prison, they will not stop breaking the law. I believe they should not be allowed to plea bargain 
down a firearm infraction while committing a felony.
No citizen should be held liable for any infraction committed by a felon who stole a firearm from the residence of a legal firearm 
owner.

Therefore, I believe this Bill should not move out of Committee.

Thank You,   Larry Imfeld


